
You’re invited:  
Community drop-in sessions 
in Mosgiel 

To help meet demand for housing, Kāinga Ora Homes and 
Communities is building new public homes in Mosgiel. 
Pop in during the times below to talk to one of our team 
about the developments we are planning in your area. 

Coronation Hall,  
99 Gordon Road, Mosgiel 

Monday 19 February 2024  
Free sausage sizzle  
from 2pm – 6pm 

Tuesday 20 February 2024  
from 9:30am – 12noon

To find out more about what’s happening in your 
community, visit www.letstalk.kaingaora.govt.nz/mosgiel

Contact engagementsouth@kaingaora.govt.nz  
or sign up to our newsletter for more information.


